From: Maureen Jensen <maureenciensen@gmail.com>

Sent: “Surday, March 19, 2017 11:45 AM ™ co -
To: Mark Hungerford
Subject: - Zoning Text Amendment

Mr. Hungerford,
I strongly support the Zonlng Text Amendment for properties in the R-1-L zoning district (District B).

This amendment is essential in order to mazntatn the charm appeai and property vaEues of thls -

neighborhood. —

Maureen Jensen




